

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

6th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Victorian Workshop - Friday 27th January 2023

To enhance the learning of our Spring 1 theme, 'Revolution,' on Friday 27th January, Year 6 will be taking part in a Victorian workshop. A company will be coming into school to teach the children about the Industrial Revolution and bring the learning to life. To enhance the day, we would like your child to come dressed as a Victorian clothing. See the images below for inspiration!







The cost of this workshop is £7per child. Please pay via Parentpay by Wednesday, 25th January 2023.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Cheetham, Mrs Duffin and Miss Swinfield Year 6 Teachers





Telephone 020 8643 4428 office@barrowhedges.com

















Pupil Premium

Local Winner

wards 20